
 

Welcome to the 2016-2017 School Year! 

I would personally like to welcome all the students in Kane County School District to a new 
school year. I know the teachers are ready to welcome students into their new classrooms, and I 
have confidence that the teachers in our schools provide a caring environment where students 
feel safe, valued, and receive a high level of academic instruction. Kane District has hired eleven 
new highly qualified teachers for the 2016-2017 school year. I appreciate the time and effort the 
teachers have dedicated to their preparations for the upcoming school year. Many employees 
have spent numerous hours during the summer preparing for the first day of school. I appreciate 
the custodians and classified personnel in our district who work during the summer to assure the 
facilities, school lunch, and transportation are ready to begin the year.  For elementary students, 
please write your students names on backpack, lunchboxes, and any items your students may 
leave behind. Also, as we transition into a new school year, please try to assure your students are 
receiving enough sleep to come to school ready for their new day. As you know, bedtime 
schedules and routines can have a dramatic impact on your students. Additionally, please review 
the materials sent home by the schools and your child’s teacher at the beginning of the year to 
help them understand the procedures and expectations in the classroom. If you have any 
questions regarding school materials, please contact your child’s teacher, or the building 
administrator, for additional clarifications.  Students, welcome to the beginning of another 
successful year at Kane School District! 

Ben Dalton 
Superintendent 
Kane School District 
	
  


